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NO SMOKING POLICY 

 
Adopted June 16, 2008 
 
 
The Pierre Board of Education recognizes that tobacco use represents a health and safety hazard 
which can have serious consequences for the user and non-user and the safety of the district.  In 
order to protect the students, staff, employees, visitors, and guests, the Pierre School District adopts 
the following policy: 

 
1. The use of tobacco products is forbidden on all school property.  
2. For the use of this policy, school property includes:  premises owned, leased, or 

maintained by the school district; all school related activities, on and off campus; 
vehicles owned or used by the school. 

3. This policy applies to all persons:  students, staff, employees, visitors, and guests, 
regardless of age and whether they may legally use the products. 

4. This policy is in effect 24 hours a day, seven days a week. 
 

  
 
 
 
 


